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ANA SEEKS NUMISMATIC INTERN FOR SUMMER 2000 
 
This summer, the American Numismatic Association (ANA) and Numismatic Guaranty 
Corporation (NGC) will sponsor an internship in coin grading and counterfeit detection. 
 
The successful applicant will study and work at the ANA's Colorado Springs headquarters in 
the Museum Services Department and Authentication Bureau. During this time, he/she also 
will attend the ANA Summer Seminar (July 1-14) and satisfy requirements for the ANA's 
Numismatic Diploma. 
 
The intern also will work at the ANA World's Fair of Money 2000 in Philadelphia, August 9-13, 
before heading off to NGC's corporate offices in Parsippany, New Jersey, for two weeks of 
study. 
 
The internship begins June 3 and is open to ANA members age 18 or older. Included are 
transportation; room and board at The Colorado College (adjacent to ANA headquarters); 
and a weekly stipend. 
 
To obtain an application or more information, contact the ANA Education Department, 818 
N. Cascade Ave., Colorado Springs, CO 80903-9723; telephone 719/632-2646; fax 719/634-
4085; E-mail eduucation@money.org. 
 
Deadline for receipt of applications is April 15, 2000.  
 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The American Numismatic Association is a congressionally chartered nonprofit educational 
organization dedicated to encouraging people to study and collect money and related 
items. The ANA helps its 28,000 members and the public discover and explore the world of 
money through its vast array of education and outreach programs, as well as its museum, 
library, publications, conventions and seminars. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or 
go to www.money.org. 


